
 

 

  

To our valued customers and employees: 

May 1, 2020 will be the last day that curbside pickup will be available at the Transit Road @ 

Millersport Hwy location. We appreciate all your support during our trial of this service! We have 

partnered with “TakeOut Taxi” for deliveries. Moving forward we will only offer a delivery service 

at this location (Transit Road @ Millersport Hwy). Deliveries will be available 6 days a week (no 

deliveries on Sunday) with limited slots available. Orders can be placed online on our website: 

niagaraproduce.com starting at 5pm the day before delivery. After your order is complete 

someone from “TakeOut Taxi” will be contacting you for further information. 

******************************************************************************* 

Also for the week of May 3, 2020 the following changes will be taking place at Niagara Produce of 

Lockport in the CITY of Lockport. 

All orders are to be submitted online on our website: niagaraproduce.com. Make sure you click 

on the Lockport link. A limited number of orders will be taken for Tuesday delivery, Wednesday 

curbside, Thursday curbside, and Friday delivery. The link on the website will open at 5pm: 

 Sunday for Tuesday delivery    

 Monday for Wednesday curbside 

 Tuesday for Thursday curbside 

 Wednesday for Friday Delivery  

Once your order is reviewed you will be contacted for further information. Thank you for your 

patronage and understanding for necessary changes. 

Sincerely, 

Niagara Produce Management 

 


